
I A H R 
INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR THE HISTORY OF RELIGIONS 

ASSOCIATION INTERNATIONALE POUR L’HISTOIRE DES RELIGIONS 
Member of the Conseil international de la philosophie et des sciences humaines (CIPSH) under UNESCO 

www.iahrweb.org 

Executive Committee: 
President: Prof. T.Jensen (Odense) 

Vice-Presidents: Prof. A. Taves (Santa Barbara) & Prof. A. Lochan (Delhi) 

Secretary General: Prof. S. Fujiwara (Tokyo); Deputy Secretary General: Prof. A. Halafoff (Burwood)  

Treasurer: Prof. A. Rota (Bern); Deputy Treasurer: Prof. M. Ališauskienė (Kaunas) 

Publications Officer: Prof. K. Triplett (Göttingen) 

Further Members: Prof. B. Altamirano (Cuernavaca); Dr. James Kapalo (Cork) 

Prof. D. Oguntola-Laguda (Lagos); Prof. D. Thurfjell (Södertörn) 

 

 

 

 

President: Prof. Tim Jensen, Department of the Study of Religions, University of Southern Denmark, Campusvej 55, DK-5230 

Odense M, Denmark. Tel. + 45 20888378, email: t.jensen@sdu.dk 

Secretary General: Prof. Satoko Fujiwara, Department of Religious Studies, University of Tokyo, 7-3-1 Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, 

113-0033, Japan. Tel. + 81 9054328112, email: fujiwara@l.u-tokyo.ac.jp 

Treasurer:  Prof. Dr. Andrea Rota, Institute for the Science of Religion, University of Bern, Lerchenweg 36, CH 3012 Bern 

Switzerland. Tel. +4131 631 38 51, email: andrea.rota@relwi.unibe.ch 

 

Cork, June 28, 2022 

 

 

Dear Professor Jerzy Kojkoł, President of the Polish Society for the Study of Religion, 

 

 

On behalf of the Executive Committee of the IAHR, I am pleased to inform you that it has been 

unanimously decided to accept your proposal to host the 23rd IAHR World Congress in Kraków in 

2025. Despite the short time given to you and your colleagues, and that in the most unstable social 

environment, your bid is of such a high quality that it has convinced us that you will be able to 

manage the congress skillfully and competently. We are especially impressed by your well thought-

out congress theme and looking forward to working with you. Thank you so much for your 

initiative to host our world congress, which, as written in your bid, marks the most important 

anniversaries of the IAHR as well as of the EASR. Please send our best regards to all of your 

colleagues, and please be assured that the IAHR EC is ready to start collaborating with you from 

now on, offering our experience and knowledge about the running of IAHR world congresses.   

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

  

Satoko Fujiwara, Secretary General of the IAHR

 

 


